Resolution

Resolution: Resolution to support smoke free youth recreation

The Sioux Falls Board of Health (BOH) believes the use of tobacco products is harmful and a
cause of chronic disease in our community. The BOH endorses the use of policy to encourage
positive role modeling regarding tobacco use, reduce the exposure of secondhand smoke to
youth, reduce tobacco littering and its potential effects on children, and to promote health and
wellness in areas of recreation.

The BOH supports and encourages the Sioux Falls Parks and Recreation Board in passing
tobacco free policy in areas utilized and frequented by youth.
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